INTERNATIONAL OIL ¥ GAS CORPORATION

825 PETROLEUM CLUB BUILDING
DENVER 2, COLORADO

ADDRESS REPLY TO:

P. O. Box 427
Artesia, New Mexico
August 22, 1963 -

State of New Mexico

Qil Conservation Commission
P.O. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Mr, A. L. Porter,Jr., Secretary-Director
Dear Sir:

International Oil & Gas Corporation respectfully requests admin-
istrative approval to convert its State 648 No. 190 well to water injection
as per Order Number R-2405 dated December 31, 1962.

In support of this request we attach a plat showing the location of
the proposed injection well and a schematic drawing of the casing and
injection program. All offsetting acreage is operated by International
Oil & Gas Corporation, formerly Western Development Company of Dela-
ware.

Very truly yours,
INTERNATIONAL OIL & GAS CORPORATION

R. J. ‘Da-ven‘porft
District Superintendent

RID:cm
Encl.

cc: Oil Conservation Commission
P.O. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico
Attn: Mr. M., L. Armstrong



